
From: Patrick Otton  Sent You a Personal Message
To: FERGAS
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Please Deny CP2 LNG"s and Commonwealth LNG Export Permits
Date: Friday, November 17, 2023 7:50:43 PM

Dear  Jennifer Granholm,

Dear President Biden and Secretary Granholm,

I am writing to urgently request that you do not approve Venture Global's and Commonwealth?s applications to the
Department of Energy (DOE) for a license to export liquefied methane gas (LNG) for the proposed CP2 LNG and
Commonwealth LNG facilities in Cameron Parish, Louisiana.

Thank you for your consideration.

Sincerely,

Patrick Otton 

This message was sent by KnowWho, as a service provider, on behalf of an individual associated with Sierra Club.
If you need more information, please contact Member Care at Sierra Club at member.care@sierraclub.org or (415)
977-5673.
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